
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

24th January 2025 
EH/jmc 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to let you know that all year 7 pupils will now be issued History and Geography 
homework to complete each week in addition to their English, Maths and Science 
homework. You will be able to see the homework your child has been set via 
MyChildAtSchool. This homework should be completed by logging in to Microsoft Teams 
and completing the assignment that has been set. Pupils will be shown by their class 
teachers how to access their homework on Microsoft Teams in their lessons. Any pupil 
who is unsure of their log-in details should ask either their class teacher or form tutor for 
help. 
 
Please be reminded that homework club runs in the library after school every day until 
4.00pm where members of staff are available to support your child with their homework. 
Pupils can also go to classroom B3 every lunchtime to receive help from a member of staff 
with any homework problems or concerns they have. 
 
Class teachers will check that homework has been completed each week, and, if a pupil 
hasn’t completed their homework, parents and carers will receive notification via 
MyChildAtSchool. 
 
If you have any questions about your child’s homework please email: 
Yr7homework@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs E Hanmore 
Associate Assistant Headteacher  
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